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• Measuring
“sustainability”

• Beyond the rhetoric of
vernacular, local,
modern, industrial etc.

• Resource metabolism in
human settlements

• Socio-economic context

• Inter-generational
equity
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The speaker, an Architect by
training leads the policy
studies and development
action initiatives at the
Development Alternatives
Group, India. Her work over
three decades has focused on
sustainable housing and
habitat in human settlements,
community based approaches
to climate and disaster
resilience and support to
national, sub-national and
local governments in
mainstreaming integrated
planning for achieving
Agenda 2030 and the Paris
Agreement in India.
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